
Faculty Association  

With Dr. King, Dr. Parnell, and Dr. Spizzirri 

Friday, April 1, 2022 

 

I.  Roster Certification 

 

II. Problems with students in the dorm 

 

III.  Percentage of dorm students in face to face classes 

 

IV. Tab in My Cardinal Connect for coordinators to see students information 

for advising purposes 

 

V. Classification of students for out of district tuition 

 

VI. Other matters 

 

The items listed below were discussed at length with Dr. Spizzirri on Thursday, 

March 31, 2022. 

 

VII.  Travel forms and travel procedure policies 

 

VIII. Graduation 

 

IX. List of 21-22 committees and members 

 

X. Funding for attempting to bring back students 

 

XI. Division chair openings 

 

XII. Grade challenges vs. grade change appeals 

 



XIII. Faculty policy for face to face classes 

 

XIV. Proctored and non-proctored exams 

 

XV. OER 

 

XVI. Highlighting the advantages for face to face classes (especially lab 

science) 

 

XVII. Other matters 

 


